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Minutes of Meeting
October 15, 2018
Chair Paul Thompson opened the meeting at 9:00 a.m. Also attending was Board Member Bill Gianacoples, Board Member Dana Shuttleworth, and Health Agent, Deborah Rogers. 1 absent Health Inspector, Virginia Bacon.

26 LONGHILL ROAD -   Professional Engineer, John Hargreaves, requested the following variances:    1.) The required setback distance from foundation to the system is 20’, proposed distance is 16.3’.  2.) Property line to soil absorption system required setback is 10’, the proposed setback distance is 9.2’.  3.) Separation from the soil absorption system to water table required 4’, the proposed separation is 2’ with Presby system. Motion: By Dana Shuttleworth to accept the variances as submitted.    Seconded:  By, Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.

9 THURLOW STREET - Professional Engineer, Jim Scanlan, requested the following variances:    1.) 5’ to estimated seasonal high ground water table perc < 2 min an inch required, proposed 3’ to estimated seasonal ground water table with Presby system.  2.) 20’ setback between Soil absorption system and cellar wall required, 13’ proposed.Motion: By, Dana Shuttlworth, to accept the variances as submitted.    Seconded:  By, Bill Gianacoples, unanimous.

68 LAKESHORE DRIVE – Strongly urge to curtail, reduce the amount of water.
Meeting Adjourned at 9:45 a.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Deborah Rogers
_______________________






______________________
Paul Thompson- Chairman






Dana Shuttleworth- Clerk
_____________________
Bill Gianocoples - Member
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